
 
 
 

   MODEL NEWS … 
  AUTUMN TERM 

 
CROESO 

NôL 

Toys, teddies etc are NOT permitted in school. Please help us to respect this rule as 

it is in our children’s best interest. DIOLCH! 
Procedure for contacting 

staff 

If you would like to discuss 

any issues with a member of 

staff, then the first step is 

to contact your child’s 

teacher via Google classroom.  

If this is not appropriate, 

then a phone call or 

appointment can be arranged 

at the main office. The 

senior leadership team can 

also be contacted at the 

school office or admin email, 

should you need to discuss 

things further. Please do not 

refer to school or personal 

matters via social media 

(WhatsApp, Facebook etc.) as 

we will not be able to 

respond.   
 

Dates for your 

Diary 
19.9.25 – Flu Vaccine 

10.10.25 – Asaph assembly 

9.15 am – school hall 

16.10.25 – Finesse Photographs 

W/B 20.10.25 - 

Parents’ Evenings 

24.10.25 – INSET 

27.10.25 – HALT TERM 

3.11.25 – INSET 

11.11.25 – Remembrance 

Christchurch – pupils only 

14.11.25 – Children in Need 
 

28.11.25 – Gwen assembly 

9.15 am – school hall 
 

4.12.25 – Aidan Christmas 

Concert 

9.45am  - school hall 
 

18.12.25 – Christmas Service 

9.45am – FPh   11am – KS2 

Parents welcome 

4.12.25 – 4pm - Christmas 

Fayre  

8.12.25 – Choir sing in church 

(5.30pm – Christchurch) 

12.12.25 – Christmas lunch  

19.12.25 – END OF TERM 

Attendance 

Attending education is important 

for children and young people’s 

development, health, and well-

being. The long-term impact of 

missing education should not  

be underestimated. 

Sickness 

Children with mild symptoms can 

continue to attend their 

education setting. Mild 

symptoms include a runny nose, 

sore throat, or slight cough, in 

children who are otherwise 

well. Children who are unwell and 

have a high temperature should 

stay at home. They can go back 

to their setting when they no 

longer have a high temperature 

and are well enough to attend.  

If your child has a stomach bug 

and has had sickness and/or 

diarrhoea, then they should stay 

at home until at least 48 hours 

after the last bout of  

sickness to prevent  

spreading infection.  

As the weather gets colder 

and wetter, please ensure 

your child has warm clothing, 

a coat and appropriate  

footwear every day.  

(No crocs, sliders etc) PTFA – Our children need you! We need shoppers, organisers and 

helpers! Keep an eye out on GC for the date of our first meeting. 

PLEASE DRIVE SAFELY IN OUR CAR PARK AND ONLY USE DESIGNATED SPACES! DO NOT PARK ON THE 

DOUBLE YELLOW LINES OR IN BETWEEN BOLLARDS! DIOLCH! 

Assistance dogs only  

on school premises  

and in our car park please! 

Labelling: 

Please can we ask that you 

clearly label every item of 

school clothing for your child. 

We have a large lost property 

bin, full of unlabelled items. 

If clothing is labelled, we can 

successfully return to the 

rightful owner. 

Follow us on Facebook page 

to see what we get up to in 

school. We post  

photos regularly. 

 
Spare clothes needed 

If you have any underwear or 

trousers/joggers your child 

has grown out of the 

Foundation Phase would be 

grateful of them. 

We encourage our pupils to 

wear school uniform every 

day. Only small, studded 

earrings are permitted. 
PLEASE KEEP A REGULAR EYE ON YOUR E-MAILS AND GOOGLE CLASSROOMS AS WE OFTEN 

SEND IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO YOU!  



 
 
 

 

  


